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BEFORE THE TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE
September 30, 2010

IN RE: PETITION OF AQUA GREEN UTILITY INC. TO AMEND ITS CERTIFICATE OF
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSTIY

DOCKET NO:  10-00145

Petition of Aqua Green Utility Inc. to amend its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity

Update on the Stonebridge project. We have completed the upper storage tanks and all sewage is
diverted to them, the homeowners have not paid any pump and haul cost since Aqua Green Utility was
approved as there Utility. We have made good progress on the lower tanks and control room, with
excavation, floors and walls complete. Since August of 2011, no payment has been received from the
developer. Approximately 20 of the estimated 90 work days to complete the project have been used.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dart Kendall
Aqua Green Utility Inc.
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